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APPOINTMENT OF COMPANY SECRETARY AND CHIEF 
FINANCIAL OFFICER 

The Board of Directors of Finbar Group Limited (ASX:FRI) (“Finbar” or “the Group”) is 
pleased to announce the appointment of Jennifer Lim as Company Secretary and Chief 
Financial Officer to the Group and its subsidiaries. 

Jennifer is a Chartered Accountant (CA ANZ) and holds a Bachelor of Commerce from 
University of Western Australia. She is currently completing her Graduate Diploma of Applied 
Corporate Governance and Risk Management (GradDipACG) from the Governance Institute 
of Australia. 

Jennifer joined Finbar as Financial Accountant in 2014. Over the years, she advanced 
through several positions within Finbar. Her strong foundational skills and knowledge, on 
Finbar’s operations and structure, will ensure a seamless transition into the new role. Prior to 
Finbar, Jennifer was an External Auditor with KPMG Perth.  

The Board extends its thanks to the Company’s outgoing Company Secretary and Chief 
Financial Officer, Edward Bank, for his invaluable contribution over the past 19 years and 
wishes him the very best in his transition to retirement on 31 December 2024. 
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For Further Information, please visit www.finbar.com.au or contact: 
 
Darren Pateman 
Managing Director 
Finbar Group Limited 
Via Email: sharon@finbar.com.au 
  

http://www.finbar.com.au/

